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NATIONAL HOCKEY LEAGUE STATEMENT ON THE PASSING OF ADAM JOHNSON 
 
 

NEW YORK (Oct. 29, 2023) – The National Hockey League today issued the following statement 
regarding the passing of former Pittsburgh Penguins forward Adam Johnson: 

 
“The National Hockey League family mourns the passing of former Pittsburgh Penguin Adam 

Johnson. Our prayers and deepest condolences go to his family, friends and teammates.” 
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